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Comment

Comments Fracking is inappropriate given the current climate disaster. We should avoid using fossil fuels and
certainly should not be investigating new sources. Also, there is ample evidence from the US and from
the abandoned fracking exploration in the North of England that fracking can be dangerous and cause
instability in the earth's structure. This proposal is Ill-judged and potentially dangerous to local
inhabitants not to mention disastrous for the future of our planet.
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